
HANBURY BOTANICAL GARDENS 
ESSENTIAL INFORMATION FOR VISITING AND SAFETY 

Welcome, 
you are about to start an itinerary inside a historic garden. 
We invite you to enjoy the beauty of nature and architecture and we suggest you some precautions. 
 
The difference in height from the entrance to the sea is over 100 meters, you will walk along partly 
sunny avenues and paths, some of which with stone floors, suitable shoes are recommended. 
 
For users with reduced mobility, it is possible to avoid the stairs by using alternative paths. 
An equipped electric car is available upon reservation. 
https://giardinihanbury.com/giardino/info-visitatori/percorsi-disabili 
 
Guide dogs are allowed in the gardens; water is available upon request at the ticket office and at the 
refreshment point. Other pets are not allowed and can be accommodated in an area dedicated to them, 
by contacting the ticket office. 
 
The stretch of sea in front of the garden, called the Marine Protection Area of Capo Mortola, is 
accessible only via a bumpy footpath immediately downstream from the main entrance to the garden 
(Discesa del Marinaio). 
https://giardinihanbury.com/fr/area-protetta/info-generali 
 
Please pay attention to the walkways undergoing restoration in some areas, and to the plants and 
shrubs, not always known to everyone, sometimes thorny, sometimes stinging, which we invite you not 
to touch or collect. It is forbidden to enter the flower beds 
 
The water of the fountains is not drinkable. 
It is possible to drink the water from the taps of the toilet sinks. 
 
For your safety, five workstations with AED (Semiautomatic External Defibrillator) devices have been 
installed at the reception, at the bottom of the first flight of stairs on the right (Bookshop), 
immediately after the bridge that crosses via Romana, at the bar near the sea and inside the Villa 
(the main Palace). 
For the same reasons you will find fire hoses and hydrants, signposted along the way 
 
Smoking is prohibited inside the garden. 
Emergency exits are always indicated along the routes. 
The toilets are located next to the reception, at the bottom of the first flight of stairs on the right 
(Bookshop), immediately after the bridge that crosses via Romana, at the bar near the sea. 
 
Contact the staff of the garden or the service cooperative for any eventuality or information: 
+39 0184 229507 - info@cooperativa-omnia.com 
https://giardinihanbury.com/giardino/visitor-info 
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